
June 13, 1994

K.B. Kimball
2309 Ainakahele Street
Hilo, HI 96720

Dear Mr. Kimball: (\(

Ohana Dwelling Application (OD 94~li»
K.B. Kimball and Marilyn P. Kimball~

Tax Map Key: 2-4-7: 109, Lot 9

This letter is in regards to the conversion of the existing Farm
Dwelling to an Ohana Dwelling. Before we can render a decision on
the subject application, the following must be met:

(a) Records with the Department of Public Works, Building
Division indicate that three (3) building permits for
dwellings still remain active. The first building permit
for a dwelling (B.P. 801877) was issued on July 24, 1980.
The second building permit for a dwelling (B.P. 820988) was
issued on May 27, 1982. The third building permit for a
dwelling (B.P. 821414) was issued on August 5, 1982.
Please inform this department and the Department of Public
Works, Building Division (in writing) as to the status of
these building permits. Any other procedures required by
the Department of Public Works, Building Division shall be
met.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Gilbert
Bailado of this office at 961-8288.

V GINIA GOLDSTEIN
Planning Director
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